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This is my written testimony opposing hb3076. Upon reading the bill it seems that it 

aims at putting in effect redundant, needless, and overcomplicated means of firearm 

sales and transfers in the once free state of Oregon. The ATF already oversees and 

deals with this, and to add onto their job will only add confusion and mistakes. This 

will obviously do nothing to stop crime or illegal transfers as criminals are experts at 

circumventing the law. No person looking to help lawful gun owners and potential gun 

owners would see this as helpful. A plain way to translate this bill is an added wait 

time to garner more fees and line politicians pockets who oppose our natural born 

rights to own, purchase, and sell firearms.  


